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Situated in the State of Ohio, County of Muskingum, Township of 
Newton, bounded and described as follows: 

• 
Being a part of the Southwest Quarter of Section 9, Township 15 
North, Range 14 West of the Congress Lands east of the Scioto River 
and more particularly described as follows; 

Beginning for reference at the southwest corner of the east half of 
the Southwest Quarter of Section 9, thence (by deed) along the west 
line of lands now owned by G. and J. Cooper (Deed Record 594-496) 
North 05 degrees 10 minutes East 9B8.68 feet to an iron pipe found; 
thence continuing along Cooper's. west line North 05 degrees 37 
minutes 53 seconds East 247. 52 feet to a COI\Crete monument found on 
the south right of way "bf State Route 22v and Cooper's northwest 
corner; thence along said south right of way and Cooper's north 
line the following three courses: 1) North 82 degrees 55 minutes 
46 seconds East 269. 65 feet to a concrete monument found; 2) North 
57 degrees 26 minutes 26 seconds East 212.72 feet to a concrete 
monument found; 3) South 74 degrees 04 minutes 35 seconds East 
250. 07 feet to an iron pin set and the principal place of 
beginning; thence South 74 degrees 04 minutes 35 seconds East 5.15 
feet to an iron pin set; thence South 05 degrees 49 minutes 00 
seconds East 563. 74 feet to an iron pin set; thence North 23 
degrees 15 minutes 30 seconds West 325.87 feet to an iron pin set; 
thence North 14 degrees 12 minutes 55 seconds East 271.17 feet to 
the principal place of beginning, containing 0.65 acres, more or 
less, subject to all legal road right of ways and applicable 
easements, written or implied. 

Iron pins set are 5/8 inch diameter by JO inch long rebar capped 
with a plastic identification cap. 

Bearings are based on the East line of Deed Record 594-496 as being 
South 05 degrees 49 minutes 00 seconds East. 
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